
January 2025

PUBLIC RELATIONS
Ladies,

Great work so far this year with public relations. I have seen many wonderful articles in 
the papers as well as on Social Media. Please remember to share with me for our Depart-
ment President Stacy’s press book that I will give to her at Fall Conference in November of 
2025.

We are getting close to our year end and please remember that your Annual Reports and 
National Award applications are due May 1st. Please send me those National Awards as 
soon as possible so we can get them in for sure. Please remember that the Department PR 
awards require a press book and a narrative (for one).

See the fall packet for more details on the awards for both Department and Nationals.

Remember that I will be doing certificates and perhaps something more for those who 
create new websites, facebook, and instagram pages and share them with me.  Just a quick 
email to state you have created one between June 2024 and May 1, 2025. Please include 
the links so I can check and see all the fun new posts.

If you have any questions with reports, awards or creating those websites and social media 
pages please do not hesitate to reach out. I am always happy to help. Please be sure and 
leave a message if I do not answer and I will get back to you.

Have a safe and wonderful New Year!!

Shannon Mead, PR Chairman
8938 W. Hilton Ave., Tolleson, AZ 85353 
623-521-1263 • shannonmead@live.com

Happy New Year


